
To Whom It May Concern, 

The Froggy Fun Learning project has been a great success.  Students have been engaged and excited to 

play the Frog Learning Games from the start.  Student interaction, hands-on learning, and shared knowledge, 

were the major goals of the project, and have been happening since implementation.    Children are challenged 

by content while motivated by both the fun of the games and playing with others.  Within the classroom, 

different games are set up for students to play based on content being covered weekly, along with review of 

previous lessons.  This is helpful for those who need challenging material, as well as those students who need 

more practice and review.    

Students were asked to write a response to what they liked most about the The Frog Learning Games 

and to answer the following questions from a survey in class.   

1. Do you think Frog Learning Games help you learn?  (all responded "yes") 

2. Do you think using Frog Learning Games makes practice fun?   All students responded, yes.  Some 

said they like the fun of the shortcuts on the board to get ahead, others said they liked to count off 

the spaces on the board. 

3. Have you been able to help someone else in class while using Frog Learning Games?  Student 

responses included:  They liked to help fellow students with times tables, they liked helping others 

learn, and helping others was fun. 

4. Do Frog Learning Games motivate you to work with others in class?  All students again agreed that 

they were motivated to practice when using Frog Learning Games.  One said, "because it's fun to 

play with other kids." 

The overwhelming response was the games have been enjoyed and used by students to enhance their practice 

experience.  Students look forward to coming to class to both interact and practice.  As a teacher, it is fulfilling 

to know that students are both engaged and helping each other to learn and retain needed skills.  Again, I 

believe these games were a great investment for my students. 

I want to thank the Foundation for the grant I was awarded.  The Frog Learning Games have been a 

great addition to my class, and I look forward to sharing these games with future classes.  Seeing children learn 

in a meaningful and fun way not only helps my students, but is encouraging to me as a teacher to try more 

innovative teaching strategies in the classroom.  Thank you. 

Sincerely,  

Vicki Moore  

SHARE Program 

Douglas Elementary School 


